
TOWN OF NEW DENMARK 

PUBLIC HEARING: 2017 PROPOSED ANNUAL BUDGET  

Notice of Change in REGULAR MONTHLY MEETING OF TOWN BOARD: 

 

Notice is hereby given that on Tuesday, November 1, 2016 at 6:45 p.m. at the New 

Denmark Town Hall, a public hearing will be held to discuss the Proposed 2017 Annual 

Budget for the Town of New Denmark.  

 

NOTICE: The REGULAR MONTHLY meeting of the Town Board will be called to 

order following the public hearing to adopt the 2017 Budget and conduct regular business 

for the month.  Legal Notice of these meetings and the 2017 Proposed Budget Summary 

will be posted and available for review at BMO Harris Bank, Denmark State Bank and 

the New Denmark Town Hall and online at www.TownofNewDenmark.com or by 

contacting the Town Clerk at 920-863-5523. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

Michelle Wallerius - Clerk 

 

http://www.townofnewdenmark.com/

